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Our Latest News

Welcome back to our Reaching Estonia newsletter! It
brings us great joy to share some of the recent ways
we've seen positive change unfold through our work in
the nation of Estonia.

Firstly, we would like to share that we have our
apartment in Tartu, have started our weekly services,
and Midweek Bible Study! Right now, we are doing
everything we can to be involved in the community.
Jesse and I are going to classes and community
groups throughout Tartu. This was advised by an
Estonian as one of the best ways to meet people.

We are doing focused prayer walks every Tuesday and
Thursday; we are praying that God would give grace
and mercy towards the people here as He does for us
daily. We are praying that their hearts would be
softened to the Word of God.

On Pentecost Sunday, we were able to bring people
from across the Estonian churches to Tallinn to
celebrate the birth of the church. We had a mighty
move of God and saw many lives impacted.

June 26 , we had our first Midweek Service in Tartu
by reading Mark 1 and 2. A wonderful time of good
conversation and studying the Word.
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We enjoyed a Midsummer Cookout with the Tallinn
Church at the Turner’s House. It was a great time of
fun and fellowship.

Finally, we are excited to have our Tartu Church
services every Sunday, which started  on June 15 .
God has been ordering and directing our steps as we
progress towards the goals He has laid on our hearts.
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Fast Facts

The longer we've been in Estonia, the more deeply
we've felt the weight of the spiritual oppression
and the invisible strongholds affecting so many
lives. Here are some numbers:

31% of women struggle with depression.
25% of women struggle with anxiety
44% of women struggle with a sleeping
disorder. 
34% men struggle with alcohol addiction versus
the 17% of women.

AMTF

June 5-6 we were able to enjoy a time of gathering
together with Northern Europe Missionaries for Area
Missionary Training and Fellowship (AMTF) in Tallinn.
Bro. Tim Gaddy did a wonderful job teaching to us on
thriving in ministry and leadership; Sis. Stacy Gaddy
spoke to the women on Joy; Bro. Nathan Harrod
spoke on Mentoring the Next Generation.  

This time allowed for us to gain wisdom, knowledge,
and understanding as we continue to plant seed and
reap the harvest the Lord has for us. 
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Appreciation

We want to extend our deepest
gratitude to you—our generous
supporters. Your faithful giving and
encouragement have been
instrumental in making our mission
possible. Because of your
partnership, we’ve been able to
take meaningful steps toward
bringing hope, healing, and
transformation to Estonia. 

Every contribution—whether
financial, prayerful, or practical—
has helped us move forward with
strength and purpose. Thank you
for believing in this work and for
standing with us. We truly couldn’t
do this without you.

Abigail Preaching

June Highlights 

Thank you for reading!
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